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       Notice to Suppliers 
                     

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Cleaning 
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For the attention of the Managing Director. 
 

 
Scope/Applicability: 
 

All Rolls-Royce suppliers  
 
 

Dear supply partner, 
 

Rolls-Royce is aware that due to the current COVID-19 pandemic our suppliers may have instituted 
extraordinary cleaning practices in their facilities, including deep cleaning of processing equipment.  
 
Please be aware that it is important for the safe operation of our components and engines that no 
cleaners that are not approved by Rolls-Royce come into contact with any of our components, engines, 
sub-assemblies, tooling, fixtures, or containers.  
 
Please ensure that all your employees are aware that common industrial or household cleaners, were they 
to contact our products, may pose a threat to their safe operation, and that only those cleaners formally 
approved by Rolls-Royce technical authorities are acceptable for use. 
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General Information / Communication Tracey Lockhart 
      Head of Quality, Defence 
 
 
      Paula Adkins 
      Head of Supplier Quality – Civil Aerospace 
 

       


